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Our Muddy Boots volunteer sessions will relaunch in June 2021, 4
ahd we are creating eveh more opportunities for you to get N
involved at our three green flag sites.

Each site will host a regular Muddy Boots Volunteer Group to support
i,@ the rangers with their practical management and conservation work.

# On top of this we are also looking for volunteers to help with
ad-hoc projects, litter picking, events, site monitoring and more.

We would love to hear from anybody who is interested
in helping us to look after these very important
local woodlands, ensuring that they are safe
& welcoming for both the public who visit
them and the wildlife who call them home.

Holt Country Park
Every Wedhesday 10am - 12pm
Starting June 16th

Pretty Corner Woods

Every other Thursday 10am - 12pm
Starting June 17th V-
Sadlers Wood

Last Thursday of Month, 10am - 12pm
Starting June 24th

‘u‘ ‘

To register your interest, or to find out more information u
please email us on countryside@north-norfolk.gov.uk

E www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/countryside ﬂ /HoltCountryPark u @ CountryHolt ‘




